
 

Critical Perspectives in Peace, Security, and 

Development Issues Fellowship 

 

The program, currently in its second year, responds to a shortage of well-trained faculty now 

reaching crisis proportions in African higher education. The Next Generation Social Sciences 

in Africa program offers fellowships to nurture the intellectual development and increase 

retention of early-career faculty in Ghana, Nigeria, South Africa, Tanzania, and Uganda. 

Applications are now being accepted. 

 

The program features three distinct competitive fellowship opportunities for early-career 

social science faculty who hold positions in accredited colleges and universities: 

 Doctoral dissertation proposal fellowship: Supporting short-term research costs of up 

to US$3,000 to develop a doctoral dissertation proposal. 

 Doctoral dissertation research fellowship: Supporting 9–12 months of dissertation 

research costs of up to US$15,000 on a topic related to peace, security, and 

development. 

 Doctoral dissertation completion fellowship: Supporting a one-year leave from 

teaching responsibilities with a stipend of up  to US$15,000 to permit the 

completion of a dissertation that advances research on peace, security, and 

development topics. 

For more information visit the SSRC website 

Click here to register on the portal 

 

Deadline: The next application deadline is December 1, 2012.  

 

For inquiries or technical questions pertaining to the online application portal, please contact 

SSRC staff from the Next Generation Social Sciences in Africa Program: 

nextgenafrica@ssrc.org. 

 

This program is funded by Carnegie Corporation of New York.  

 

http://www.ssrc.org/programs/nextgenafrica/
http://soap.ssrc.org/
mailto:nextgenafrica@ssrc.org.

